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July 16, 2014 

 

Dear High School Student, 

 

Hopefully, you have had a safe and enjoyable summer.  We are delighted to announce you will be allowed to 

check out a Chromebook for use at school and at home this year.  Like textbooks, the device will be checked out 

to you for the entire school year and will be returned prior to the last day of school.  You will receive the same 

device until your last day of your Senior year or for the life of the Chromebook.  Also, like textbooks, you will 

be responsible for the safety and security of your device, which will be checked out with a charger and case.  

You will be responsible for bringing the charged Chromebook to school each day.  Chromebooks may be used 

anywhere wireless internet access is available and will be under the same restrictions outside of school as in 

school as the same web filters will apply.  Some of our buses will be equipped with wireless access points 

making research/homework possible on long rides. 

 

The school district expects the Chromebooks to be used appropriately and responsibly.  There are forms within 

the website module that will need to be signed by both your parents and you.  You may log onto your 

Chromebook using the same ID and password used in school last year.  Students new to Camden County 

Schools will be provided an ID and password.  You may pick up your Chromebook when you pick up your class 

schedule for this school year. The technology specialists will be available for assistance.  

 

Please read all of the information in the other links in the Technology-Enhanced Curriculum (TEC) website 

module and remember to take all signed forms with you to Chromebook checkout.  We look forward to a new 

and successful school year.     

 

Respectfully, 

The Technology-Enhanced Curriculum Team 

Camden County Schools               
 
 


